
Visit to Zduńska
Wola, Poland

Monday 19th to Thursday 22nd
May 2025



Aims of the 
Visit

• To make connections with 
pupils in a Polish school. 

• Develop cultural awareness of a 
different country in Europe.

• To enhance interpersonal skills 
such as teamwork, 
communication and 
independence. 



Opportunities 
For Your Child

• Present information about 
Lincoln/Bishop King to another 
school. 

• Experience life as a typical Polish 
pupil. 

• Expose themselves to new cultural 
experiences and food. 

• Take part in a different travel 
experience within a structured project, 
with a high staff to pupil ratio.



Funding

• This will be a fully funded visit, 
through the government’s “Turing” 
scheme. 

• Travel and food expenses will be 
fully covered, and you will not be 
asked to contribute towards these.

• Support can be provided with 
sourcing the required travel 
documents. Please speak to Miss 
Melhuish or Mrs Carpino if you 
require help with these. 



Accommodation

• We will be staying at the Biesiada
Hotel in Zduńska Wola. Children 
will share a room with one peer.

• Children will eat breakfast and 
dinner at the hotel each day (lunch 
will be eaten at our partner school). 

• A risk assessment visit of this hotel 
has been carried out by Miss 
Melhuish and Mrs Carpino to 
ensure that it is safe and 
appropriate. 



Our Partner 
School

• We will be partnering with the 
“Nicolaus Copernicus Primary 
School No. 6” in Zduńska Wola. 

• Prior to the visit, children will have 
opportunities to communicate and 
connect with pupils from the school. 

• A bespoke programme of activities 
has been developed with staff from 
the school. Children from both 
schools will take part in these 
activities together. 



The 
Application 
Process

• Spaces are limited for this visit so we 
cannot guarantee a space for every 
child. 

• If your child would like to attend, they 
must write a letter to Miss Melhuish 
and Mrs Carpino outlining why they 
would like to take part.

• This letter must be handed to Miss 
Melhuish by Friday 15th November 
2024. 

• Please note, this visit is dependent 
on behaviour in school. 



Thank you for attending… 
Any questions?


